DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
~ OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

WASHINGTON e
June 2, 1924 L5

Mr. Meyer Bloomfield
6 Beacon Street -
Boston, Mass.
My dear Mr. Bloomfield :

liany thanks for your letter of May 28th.
Any time you heppen-to be in Washington on other mat-
tere I would be glad to see you and discuss Russisa.
There is nothing particularly pressing which would
warrant your making a special journey on the subjedt
however.

Yours faithfully,

HH.KA

AR



